
 

Principal’s Note #15 

11/18/24 

• Bruce’s and Jill’s classes will be going to the Seymour Marine 
Discovery Center in Santa Cruz this Wednesday. Be sure to have 
your child at Kohl at 6:15am. They will return at 5:30pm. What 
an amazing learning opportunity. Check out the link. 
https://seymourcenter.ucsc.edu/visit/exhibits/ 

• We continue to stack cash from our Charleston Wrap fundraiser! 
https://registercw.com/gateway?organizationMidasId=28965 
Current Standings- 

1. Julie - $881 
2. May- $436 
3. Molly- $428 
4. Becca- $221 
5. Jill- $166 
6. Isabel- $153 
7. Anthony- $94 
8. Charissa- $24 
9. Bruce- $0 

A total of $2403 in sales which translates to $901.70 in profit so 
far. Great Job!! 

• SUSD Specialty Fair will be January 16th from 5-8pm at Chavez 
High School. This is an opportunity to learn about some of 
SUSD’s awesome Specialty High Schools. 

• Please be sure to check out our Kohl Parking Lot Etiquette 
attachment.  
 

Stay safe and stay sane. 

https://seymourcenter.ucsc.edu/visit/exhibits/
https://registercw.com/gateway?organizationMidasId=28965

